
October 15, 1985 

Douglas Greene 
Country Officer for Syria 
United States Department of State 
Washington, D.C. 20520 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

I believe you will find that Gov. Atiyeh is very careful 
about what he says to officials in Syria. He has never 
sought to insert himself into a situation while, at the 
same time, he is always willing to be of help if needed. 

The Governor has expressed a desire to meet personally 
with Ambassador Eagleton. We realize that the ambassador 
will be busy with many things during our stay, but perhaps 
a dinner or luncheon meeting might be possible. Anything 
you can do to arrange this would be appreciated. 

Again, thank you for all your help in putting together 
this trip. I have enclosed a final version of the 
Governor's schedule for your information. 

Best regards, 

Denny Miles 
Administrative Assistant to the 

Governor for Communications 
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